
  

   

 

 
28 April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Deadline Reminders 
 
As Year 11 study leave is due to start very soon, I thought I would remind you of a few deadlines. 
 
Leavers’ BBQ: 
This will take place on the afternoon of 5 May. Tickets are available at a cost of £3.50 and can be 
purchased from our Catering Manager, Mrs Harkness, in the Dining Hall. If your son would like barbecue 
food on his last day, please remind him to purchase his ticket as soon as possible, but by Thursday 4 May 
at the very latest. 
 
Year 11 Photograph: 
All boys have been given the order forms for their individual and year group photograph. Orders should be 
returned and placed in the box in reception by Thursday 4 May. You will still be able to order after this 
date, but orders will be posted directly to you, which will incur an additional £5 cost. 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies: 
Our supplier, www.michaelhope.co.uk, has agreed to keep the Leavers’ Hoodies available on their website 
until the end of term so your son can still order a hoodie if he wants one. Delivery takes 7 - 10 days, so it 
won’t be available in time for the leavers’ barbecue, but it can be delivered to school and collected from the 
school shop, or posted directly to your home (in which case P & P would apply). 
 
Finally, Year 11 boys have had their exam briefing today in which they were issued with an information 
booklet and exam timetable. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with your sons during their time in Middle 
School and to wish them all the very best during the exam season.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 
 


